
Development Consents Issued – 23-29 March 2020 

Development consent has been granted for the following applications: 

DA-217/2020 40 Coupland Avenue TEA GARDENS 
(Secondary Dwelling) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and complies with 
the relevant aims and objectives contained in the Great Lakes 
Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development 
Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
Four (4) submissions were received.  Issues raised in all 
submissions have been considered in the assessment, and 
where appropriate, conditions of consent have been included in 
the Notice of Determination to address these issues. 

DA-224/2020 207 Markwell Back Road BULAHDELAH 
(Single storey dwelling and shed) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and complies with 
the relevant aims and objectives contained in the Great Lakes 
Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development 
Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
No submissions were received. 

DA-265/2020 46 Old Coach Road LIMEBURNERS CREEK 
(Dwelling and detached garage) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and complies with 
the relevant aims and objectives contained in the Great Lakes 
Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development 
Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
No submissions were received. 

DA-289/2020 47 Wombo Street PINDIMAR 
(Alterations to existing residence) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and complies with 
the relevant aims and objectives contained in the Great Lakes 
Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development 
Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
No submissions were received. 

DA-293/2020 31 Palmway Crescent TUNCURRY 
(Reconstruct boat ramp and jetty/pontoon) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and complies with 
the relevant aims and objectives contained in the Great Lakes 
Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development 
Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
No submissions were received. 



 

If you would like further information regarding any of the above consents, please 
contact us on 7955 7777 

 


